
Senators, 
  
I am concerned about the effect the passage of Senate Bill 941 would have on the law abiding citizens of 
our state. It would unjustly place additional burdens on us while not effecting criminal behavior in the 
least. In fact, it may well create a situation where a well intentioned law abiding person is inadvertently 
committing a crime. 
Please do not pass SB941 
  
Ron K. Palmblad 
19943 S. Harper Rd. 
Colton, OR 97017 
 


